
 

 
 

8 January 2021 

 

 

A new update has been made to the following page on the Parent eBooklet: 

 

Messages to parents 

 CCEA GCSE, AS & A Level Qualifications IN 2021 

The link below will take you directly to this update. 

 

https://sites.google.com/c2ken.net/glenlolaparentebooklet/messages-to-parents  
 

Parent E-Booklet - Messages to Parents - Google Sites 
Following updated DE guidance issued on 26th August on the wearing of face coverings in 

schools, it has been decided in the interests of everyone that from 31st August pupils and 

teachers should wear a face covering in corridors and other communal areas of the School.. 

Any pupil wishing to be exempted should provide either a letter from a suitably qualified 

professional or a letter from a ... 

sites.google.com 
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